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Would you like to subscribe to our newsletter? If so, 

please email reception@katzie.ca to be added to the list. 

Has your address changed recently? Please make sure 
to update us at reception@katzie.ca or Jamie@katzie.ca 
so you don’t miss out on any important information, 
distributions, or mailings.  

Have you created a member account on our website 

yet? If not, visit https//www.katzie.ca and sign up today! 

Please note: After signing up, you will need to call Jamie or Rosanna 

to confirm your membership. This step is necessary to ensure that 

only members have access to the members-only area on the website 

This is open to everyone.  

Must sign up for a time and date.  

Sign up with Rosie Leon - (604)465-8921 

Email: elderscoorddinator@katzie.ca 

Dates: 

 Thursday, March 20 & 

Thursday, April 10 

Time: 10:00 - 1:00pm 

Where: Katzie Health and Community Centre, 

Large Boardroom 

If you have any questions, feel free to 

contract Bruce and Rosie Leon 
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